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Newsletter for 21st June 2024 

 

Sport’s Day: 

The forecast looks good for Tuesday 25th June- 1:15 gates open to start at 1:30. Children can 

come in P.E kit with their team colour top on or have it ready in their bag please. Support 

group will be hand with refreshments. School council have asked parents to bring their 

running shoes for a child-parent 3-legged race if you’re up for it! 

 

Attendance: 

Please can we ask that if you intend on taking your child out of school that you fill in our 

online form at least two weeks before. We cannot authorise term time holidays: 

https://www.calthwaite.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/report-an-absence/  

 

Please follow this link to see our attendance information. 

https://www.calthwaite.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/attendance/  

 

 

Forest School: 

Friday 28th June- Class 1 

Friday 5th July- Class 3 

Friday 12th July- Class 2 

Thursday 18th July- Class 1 

  

Future dates: 

Sports day-25th June  

Class 3 Liverpool residential- 26th-28th June (kit list and itinerary to follow) 

Lazonby swimming gala- 2nd July 
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Calthwaite cricket competition-3rd July 

‘Move up day’- 4th July 

Lanercost Cricket competition- 8th July 

Maths day at High Hesket-11th July 

Dodgeball competition-11th July 

Class 3@ Woggle Goggle safety day-15th July 

Leavers’ service @ All Saint’s Church- 19th July 9:30am 

End of term-19th July (1:30) 

 
We’re away on residential but UCC have said you’re more than welcome to come along anyway. 
 

 


